
CITIZENS IN OPPOSITION TO THE MIDWAY – DANIELS PARK TRANSMISSION LINE REBUILD
PETITION

To the Douglas County Commissioners and Planning Commission:

We oppose the Midway - Daniels Park Transmission Rebuild as proposed by PSCo.  We oppose PSCo
constructing high voltage transmission lines through residential areas within Douglas County which
compromises the health, safety and quality of life of Douglas County residents.  We ask Douglas County to
explore solutions to mitigate the impacts to citizens resulting from this project.  Specifically, we request that
Douglas County not grant PSCo’s Application to build above-ground 345Kv Transmission Lines in Castle
Pines North.

For questions and concerns contact:  Freda Poundstone @ 303-792-5067
Kim Steenhoek @ 303-790-7691

Harris Adams  - harris.lighthouse@onebox.com
Carol Padilla – 303-660-5253
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